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To Whom It May Concern,  

 

I express my full support in SB 85 and I feel it is imperative to our community that no 

factory chicken farm and/or the like are allowed. It would be absolutely detrimental to 

our land, our river, our children nearby at the local school, those that live in this 

community. The devastation to the environment, the community and families is 

unmeasurable and exponential. Look at a property like 11846 S Mulino Rd in Canby, 

Oregon, which is an old Foster Farms chicken farm. The land is devastated and the 

soil is ruined. Atlas Holdings is currently attempting to dump this tainted property. Do 

your research.  

Furthermore, there absolutely must be setbacks in place as a chicken factory farm is 

a highly polluted environment and to be so close to the river is unacceptable, to be so 

close to the school is unacceptable. Go elsewhere because the importance of this 

factory farm building here pales in comparison to the human lives and livelihood of 

the community and the health of our natural resources and rivers. Prove that you 

stand by your oath as public servants and do right by this community. Thank you 


